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PRESS RELEASE
Following on the huge success of the human chain around the 

Horton General Hospital on Sunday 3 September, local resident David Gibbard, 68, is planning a sponsored walk from the John Radcliffe Hospital, Oxford to the Horton General in Banbury this Sunday.  
David will have Alan and Joan Watts plus a support vehicle accompanying him for the duration of the 24 mile journey.  Departing Oxford at 07.30, the route will take them along the A4260 via local villages and hostelries where they hope more campaigners will join them.  
“I got fit for a sponsored walk recently and thought I would capitalise on my new found stamina levels” said David.  “I feel very strongly about the proposed cuts to services and want to focus public awareness to the plight of the Horton General.” 

Chairman of the Hands off the Horton campaign, George Parish, is indebted to David and his support team. “We are very grateful for their efforts on behalf of the hospital and ask people to support them along the route.  Once again we are making a public statement to the Trust, and Westminster, about saving the Horton General.”  
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_____________________________________________________  
For more details, and a detailed itinerary, contact Chairman: 

Cllr George Parish, 26 Glamis Place, Banbury OX16 OHZ

tel: 0781 5995090              email: ga.parish@btinternet.com
www.keepthehortongeneral.org
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